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Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Year 7 London and Theatre Trip, Friday 12th January 2024 
 

I am writing with details about an exciting trip we have planned for the whole of Year 7 to spend a day in 

London on Friday 12th January 2024. Students will be visiting some key historical sites and going to watch 

‘The Snow Queen’ at the Polka Theatre. 
 

We will travel by train to central London before taking a walking tour in groups that will include key sites.  

After lunch, we will travel on the underground to the theatre. We want to make some great memories for 

our students and in the process grow their confidence and understanding of themselves and their capital 

city.  
 

The cost of the trip for students is £15, this includes the train ticket and the theatre ticket. There are no 

other costs involved. Payment will be required via the School Gateway by Thursday 21st December 2023, 

we are unable to accept payment by cash or cheque.  If you have any concerns about payment please 

contact Mrs Rainbow in confidence (hazel.rainbow10@fearnhill.herts.sch.uk).  If your child is unable to 

attend we will not be able to offer a refund as the train tickets will be purchased in advance.  If the trip is 

cancelled by the School you will receive a refund. 
 

We would like every student in Year 7 to attend this trip. If you have completed the global consent form 

you will have given your consent for your child to participate.  If this is not the case your child will be given 

a consent form for you to complete.  Please inform the School office if any of your contact details have 

changed.   

 

We look forward to an enjoyable trip where we expect the same high standards of behaviour as in School. 

The School reserves the right to withdraw any student, at any time, if they have behaviour issues, in 

accordance with our policy. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Michael Turner 

Head of Key Stage 3 
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